It's Finally Over!

Excitement, tears, anxiety, questions of the future, and the thoughts that it is finally over go along with high school graduation. On May twenty-fifth, the Class of '84 said so long but not good-bye to the friends they made at John C. Each one of the graduates will take with him memories of his school days.

At eight o'clock in the evening, on May twenty-fifth, the Commencement of 1984 began. After the Processional, the Rev. Robert B. Morehead gave the Invocation, and later, the Benediction. The Salutatorian, Randy Addison, gave the welcome. Dr. Joseph Flowers introduced Rev. O. Woody Hammett, who was to give the address. Then came the big moment — the presentation of diplomas by Dr. Joseph Flowers. Randy Warren presented the class gift and Robbie Free accepted the position of Student Council President for '84-'85. A fond farewell was said by the Valedictorian, Jenny Savela. After the Benediction and Recessional, the ceremony was finally over for twenty-nine of the finest young men and women to step through the doors of John C. Calhoun Acad-

Remember the words of George Cohen, "Always leave them laughing when you say goodbye."

Salutatorian Randy Addison delivers his touching welcome.

Paige Grayson and Dominique Marotto congratulate each other after the ceremony.

Mrs. Wimberly helps a few seniors prepare for the "big moment".





